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Roberta DiMezza

From: J <heyjay1971@verizon.net>
Sent: Saturday, March 15, 2025 1:10 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Bill H5103

To House Committee on Judiciary, 
        My name is Jason Romblad, an unaffiliated voter from Woonsocket. 
I am providing my testimony today in opposition to bill H5103. I do not agree with prohibiting 
landlords  
from inquiring about an applicant's prior incarceration. I also don't agree with the language of claiming  
that landlords are discriminating by asking these questions. There are many being released from prison  
who are still a danger to the community. Landlords should be able to know this information and utilize it  
in their decision making upon offering tenancy to any person. 
Thank You.  
    Jason Romblad 
 


